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When the Mountains Tremble

The Third World Studies Students' Association will be screening a film entitled "When the 
Mountains Tremble", on Thursday, February 20th, 1992 at 12:30 p.m. in Tilley Rm. 5.
The film chronicles one woman's courageous struggle against the oppressive government of 
Guatemala.
Admission is free. All are welcome. Bring your lunch, enjoy the film, and leam something useful.

UNB/STU Creative Arts Series
Canadian Louise Bessette has been dazzling audiences from San Francisco to Copehagen! Debut 
Atlantic is pleased to bring this vibrant pianist to the UNB/STU Creative Arts Series on Sunday, 
February 16th, at 8 p.m. The solo concert, featuring works by Debussy, Southam, Scriabin, Janacek and 
Ravel, is at UNB's Memorial Hall.
Tickets are $12 adult, $10 senior and $4 students at the door, and by subscription at the UNB Art 
Centre. Phone 453-4623 for details.

The deadline for submissions for the C.A.M.P.U.S. spring 
newsletter is February 21, 1992. If you have an article, notice, or 
letter to the editor, please forward it to:
Carolyn Turney, Editor
C.A.M.P.U.S. Newsletter
do Dept, of Extension and Summer Session.

CUM HUE
Business Society Elections

The UNB Business Society is holding their executive elections on February 25 and 26. The following 
voting positions are open: President; Vice President; Treasurer, Secretary; Vice President Special 
Activities; as well as the following non-voting positions: Newsletter Editor; Composite 
Chairperson; Sports Coordinator.
Nominations close Wednesday, February 19 at 3 p.m. All students in Business are encouraged to run. 
Get involved!!

Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 

Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

and Fellowship; Every Friday afternoon 3:00- 
5:00. Drop by, meet some new people, drink some coffee, have 
some cookies and talk about what's important. Monte Peters' 
Residence, Apt 2, Bridges House, 2:30 pm. AU Welcome 
Spaghetti Slippers; Every Fri. 5:00 pm. Monte Peters'Residence, 
Apt. 2 Bridges House. All welcome.
Inter-Varsitv Christian Fellowship- Meetings every Wednesday 
evening 7:30 pm. Alumni Memorial Lounge. AU Welcome 
Marriage Preparation Workshops- Woricshops are planned for 
Feb. 22, Mar. 21 and Apr. 11. Contact Campus Ministry Office. 
Meditation Group: You are invited to join a non-denominational 
Christian Meditation Group meeting every Wednesday at 8 00 pm 
The meditation is guided by tape talks made by John Main O S B " 
founder of the Benedictine Priory in Montreal, 
information call Kathleen Crowley at 450-9623.
Worship Serviras
Catholic Masses St. Thomas Chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; Sunday 
Masses 11:00 am & 4:00 pm. y
Okf/Ss Chapel^ 1100Wed “d1,m'12:30P™-

New Brunswick Archaeological Society - February 1992 Meeting
Holy Mackerel! Holy Grail? Was a castle in Nova Scotia the hiding place for the Holy Grail? Was 
Champlain a secret agent? Michael Bradley says so in his book HOLY GRAIL ACROSS THE 
ATLANTIC. Have your history and archaeology professors been keeping these facts secret from you? 
Come and hear about these ideas and Dr. Guerin's response to them on Tuesday, February 18, in Room 4 
of Annex C, the Anthropology Building, just below the SUB.
Everyone is welcome and there is no charge. For further information contact Frances L. Stewart 
through the Department of Anthropology, 453-4975.

Basic Rescuer CPR Course
The Canadian Red Cross Society will be holding a Basic Rescuer CPR Course on February 23,1992 
from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. in Room 14 of MacLaggan HaU. Cost: $30.00. Registration is limited.
Anyone interested may pre-register at the Red Cross Office, 108 Smythe Street or in the cafeteria of 
Marshall D'Avray HaU on Monday, February 17,12 noon to 1:30 p.m.

Standard First Ald/CPR
Are you staying in Fredericton over the March Break? Why not take a First Aid Course? The 
Canadian Red Cross Society will be offering a Standard First Aid Course March 2 - 3 and/or March 4 - 
5. The course will be offered on campus from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. both days. If you arc interested call the 
Red Cross at 458-8445. (Cost: $45.00)

For more
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749 Charlotte Street
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For Further Information Call 451-0919

16th
IGHTS.Public Service Announcement

St. Dunstan's theatre wishes to announce their Spring production "Tales of Wonder", a musical 
celebration of story telling to be performed in early April, this all music show requires additional! 
chorus and production people. Our next rehearsal is Saturday, February 15 at 1:00 p.m. at St. 
Dunstan's Church, Brunswick St. Phone 472-2742. Open to everyone.

Non-aggressive self-defense for men and women can be learned in the upcoming session of Aikido at 
the YM-YWCA. The Fredericton Aikido Club begins its new term on February 26. Classes will be 
held Wednesday and Thursday evenings at 8:00 p.m. and Saturday mornings at 10:00 a.m. An 
introductory session for children will be offered on Saturday mornings at 9:00 a.m.
Aikido provides relaxation as the body works together with the mind.
For more information contact the "Y" at 458-1186

If you enjoy playing basketball, the YM-YWCA offers a co-ed league that meets twice a week. TTieir 
new term begins February 24. The recreational atmosphere is ideal for those who have previous 
playmg experience and wish to play for fun. Games will be played on Monday and Wednesday 
evenmgs or Tuesday and Thursday evenings.
Contact the "Y" at 458-1186 for more information.

Do you play Bridge? If so, you may be interested in the Bridge drop-in night at the YM-YWCA. If 
you have a knowledge of Bridge, a desire to meet people and to have fun, then stop by the "Y" on 
Mondays at 6:30 pm, coffee will be served.
If you are interested and would like more details contact Sheri at 458-1186.

Volunteer Job Bank
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